
Congregational Meeting Update 
 
St. Philip held a congregational meeting December 12th. Here are some 
of the highlights from that meeting: 
 

• Pastor David and Pastor Laura shared a State of the Parish update: 
• We continue to find new ways to live out our mission to 

Live Like That: Love Feed Serve 
• St. Philip is a vibrant faith community 
• The inaugural Trunk or Treat had hundreds of participants, partnership with Melrose 

Towers expanded and deepened, Feast at Philips, Blood Drive in a pandemic, Sock-
tober gathered over 800 pairs of socks 

• Expanding digital footprint, evangelism, and connections 
• New partnerships with the weekly feeding program Elijah’s Backpack 
• The theme of Living Grace has taken off with stories shared in a variety of ways 

 
• In circumstances that have been unpredictable and uncertain, so many of you 
have faithfully made our shared ministry a priority when sharing of yourselves. 
Thank you! Generosity matters! 
 
• We worship the God of grace upon grace. Your connection to St. Philip is a certain sign of 
that promise. You, all of you, are important, essential, and called to ensure we always love, 
feed, and serve; Live Like That! 
 
• And we approved a Spending Plan for 2022 


